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Color Your World with 
New Snap-on Colored Guard Kits 

 

Kits Offer Extra Protection for Snap-on Roll Cab Drawers, Corners 
 
KENOSHA, Wis. – July 22, 2014 – Create a two-color tool box and protect your tool storage unit at 
the same time with the new Snap-on® Colored Guard Kits. These protective accessories are coated in 
authentic Snap-on powder-coat paints and are perfect for the drawers, corners and bottoms of  
Snap-on Roll Cabs (KRA2422), Top Chests (KRA2410) and Work Centers (KRA2454). 
 
“The new Snap-on Colored Guard Kits are a terrific way to make your toolbox standout even more, 
while at the same time, giving it some added protection,” said Jay Serpe, product manager for    
Snap-on. “Made from laser cut steel, these guards provide an extra layer of defense from dings and 
scratches and will help keep your tool storage unit looking like new.” 
 
Available in five powder-coat paint colors: royal blue, candy apple red, orange, extreme green and hot 
pink, the new Snap-on Colored Guard Kits offer superior scratch protection. The bottom guard is 
made from stainless steel for corrosion protection. Complete sets of guards, as well as individual 
components, are available. 
 
Customers can find out more about the new Snap-on Colored Guard Kits by contacting their 
participating Snap-on franchisee or representative, visiting www.snapon.com/toolstorage or by calling 
toll free 877-SNAPON-4 (877-762-7664). 
 
About Snap-on Tools 
Snap-on Tools is a subsidiary of Snap-on Incorporated, a leading global innovator, manufacturer and 
marketer of tools, equipment, diagnostics, repair information and systems solutions for professional 
users performing critical tasks. Products and services include hand and power tools, tool storage, 
diagnostics software, information and management systems, shop equipment and other solutions for 
vehicle dealerships and repair centers, as well as for customers in industries, including aviation and 
aerospace, agriculture, construction, government and military, mining, natural resources, power 
generation and technical education. Snap-on Tools is one of the largest non-food franchise 
companies in the world, selling its products and services through franchisee, company-direct, 
distributor and Internet channels.  Snap-on Incorporated, which was founded in 1920, is a $3.1 billion, 
S&P 500 company located in Kenosha, Wis. with operations throughout the world.  For additional 
information, visit www.snapon.com.    
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